
 

ALL SAINTS C.E. (V.C.) FIRST SCHOOL & BUSY BEES PRE-SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Mrs V. A Bradley 

Caring, succeeding, flourishing, for: ‘With God all things are possible.’ (Matthew 19:26) 
 

  Church Lane, Standon, Staffordshire. ST21 6RN - Tel. (01782) 791234       
 www.allsaints-standon.staffs.sch.uk headteacher@allsaints-standon.staffs.sch.uk   

Tuesday 12th November 2024 
Dear Parents, 
 

 
 

Christmas Trip – Monday 16th December 2024 
 
 
For our Christmas Visit, we are hoping to take all of our First School children to Edgmond Hall in Newport on 
Monday 16th December. The children will leave the school at approximately 9.30am and will return to school for 

approximately 2.45pm.  Unfortunately, we will be unable to take the Busy Bees children with us. 
 
The PTFA have generously agreed to cover the transport cost in order to allow us to keep the cost of the trip at £13 
per child.  The cost of the trip will need to be paid via the school money system.  If you have any concerns with 
regards to meeting the cost of the trip, please do let me know. 
 
During the day, the children will need to wrap up warm as we will be enjoying a host of outdoor activities. As we 
are out for the full day, a packed lunch will be required.  Please complete the Microsoft form by Monday 25th 
November and indicate whether your child will be having a packed lunch provided by school or brought from home.  

School Packed lunches will be free to all children in Oak Class and Reception (please note school will be charged 
for the meal if you subsequently send in a packed lunch for the day); school packed lunches for children in 

Rowan Class will be £3.55. 
  
https://forms.office.com/e/qTnEZydW2b 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any concerns or questions with regards to the trip. 

 

Kind regards 

 
  
Mrs Devenport 
Acting Headteacher 
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